
 

Mexico City, January 19, 2016 
 

 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
 

It  is  with  great  pleasure  and  without  reservation,  that  I  highly 

recommend Maria Teresa Gamboa Medina as a first-rate individual. 
 

 

I have known Ms. Gamboa since  1992, and have always been 
extremely impressed with her dedication, professionalism, and 
humanism. 

 

 

Tere is very well qualified in many areas – including public relations, 
translations, educational services or dentistry to name but a few. 
What truly sets Tere apart from the crowd, however, is her distinctly 
human touch and attention to detail that is a valued trait among 
customers and friends. 

 

 

As  such,  I  can  confidently  recommend her  to  any  company  or 
institution interested in hiring her. She would be a great asset. 

 

 

Should you require additional information or insights, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Olaf Carrera  

Vicepresidente de Asuntos Públicos y Gubernamentales  
Vice President, Government & Public Affairs  
BP México  
T (52 55) 5063-2158; 5063-2000 
E-mail: olaf.carrera@bp.com  
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